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June 2, 2009 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  RecycleTech Recycling Agreement 
  Resource and Recovery 
 
Please find attached agreements between the District and RecycleTech to place extruders at Distribution 
Services to recycle polystyrene for a three-year period. 
 
Recycletech has received a Florida Department of Environmental Protection Innovative Recycling and 
Waste Reduction Grant to place extruders throughout Florida to recycle polystyrene.  The District uses a 
large volume of polystyrene post-consumer breakfast and lunch trays that can be recycled.  The attached 
sub-lease agreement will allow the District to receive a polystyrene extruder (valued at $25,000) for not 
charge from RecycleTech for a three-year period.  At the time of the three-years, the District will have the 
option to purchase the extruder for $100. 
 
The District will receive a rebate ($.04-$.10 a pound) for polystyrene that is recycled.  The extruder will 
be installed at Distribution Services.  Recycling polystyrene is a cost-effective way for the District to 
continue to reduce solid waste, promote recycling, and generate revenue. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Karen Bryant, Resource and 
Recovery.  If you have any purchasing related questions regarding the agreement, please contact me. 
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